
 
 
 

Spring is finally here! 
 
Dr.Shane Andrus will be officiating this Sunday, April 28th. 
 
Thank-you to the volunteers for this Sunday: 
 
Elder in Charge: Anna Marie Hancock 
Scripture Reader: Margaret Laing 
Sound Operator:Pat Evans 
Greeter: Anne Maier 
Coffee Host: Linda Kisell 
PowerPoint Operator: Debi Hoefling 
Minutes for Mission: Judy Taylor  
 
The Westminster United Church office will be closed on Tuesday, April 
30th. The lounge will be available at 1 pm for the weekly Prayer Shawl 
group. 
 
 
Piehl from FAM is organizing another Rosebud Coach Trip! 
 “Chariots of Fire” by Mike Barlett 
May 23rd Matinee performance 
Cost $132 per person 
Includes: 
Coach bus with bathroom 
Buffet lunch 
Theatre ticket 
To book contact Piehl at 403 548 0268 (call or text) 
lpiehl@travelonly.com 
 
Spring Rains 2024 with Rev. Oz Lorentzen is taking place at St. 
Barnabas on Sturday, May 11th between 9am – 4pm. Lunch provided. 
Free will offering 
Register: office@stbmh.ca or 403 526 7713 
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